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What are we looking for? 

The Climate Emergency’s impact on global and local health is clear. Your Royal College is 

committed to supporting GPs to take action on this. The RCGP East Anglia Faculty would 

like to present an award with a prize of £200 to a GP Practice in Norfolk, Suffolk, Cambridge 

and Peterborough who has made changes to    reduce its environmental impact and improve 

sustainability. 

How to apply? 

Please send us an email with your practice details, name of primary applicant and contact infor-

mation. Questions to answer in the application include:  

1. How have you improved your carbon footprint    as a practice? 

2. How has a change you have made, improved      the engagement of your staff, patients or 

community with climate change issues? 

Please e-mail your applications to: eanglia@rcgp.org.uk  

RCGP East Anglia Sustainability Lead:  

Closing Date: Wednesday 4 September 2024, 12 noon. 

See our faculty mailing lists and webpage to find out more. Free webinars and sponsored places on high quality courses.    
Follow us on Twitter: @RCGP_EA 

Climate Action Award 

RCGP East Anglia Faculty 

 

Last year’s winners 

Spinney Surgery, Cambs 

 

Dr James Smith 

mailto:eanglia@rcgp.org.uk
https://www.rcgp.org.uk/rcgp-near-you/faculties/central-and-east-england-region/east-anglia-faculty.aspx

